
From: Peter Costa
To: Planning and Growth Management Committee
Subject: Correspondence re: Item PG6.10 – Steeles – Redlea Regeneration Study
Date: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 2:03:39 PM
Attachments: SASP Study Area Letter to City from Costafam.pdf

Dear Ms. Martins,

 

Please distribute this email and the attached PDF to all members of the committee.

 

 

Dear Chair Shiner and Members of Committee,

 

Costafam Holdings Inc. has operations in the Milliken industrial area.

 

In May, we outlined our concerns to Planning staff in the attached letter.  These concerns
 remain after reading Item PG6.10 the Steeles – Redlea Regeneration Area Study report. 

 

We remain concerned about the impacts to the Milliken industrial area with the introduction of
 multi-residential developments, and specifically, on the existing industrial users.

 

While I am unable to attend the committee meeting in person, I hope you find time to review
 our letter to staff.

 

Sincerely,

 

Peter Costa

-- 

Peter Costa General Manager
AGF - C&T Inc
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